NALS 2001 SHOW at the RBG

The 2001 show will be at the RBG where we hope to be a good host to NALS
members and many visitors wanting to see the lilies growing at their peak in the RBG
garden and those displayed in the auditorium. Many members of ORLS help to
run our yearly show and the 2001 show committee will be welcoming any
assistance to help make this show outstanding and informative to all the
visitors.

A contract has been signed with the Sheraton hotel in Hamilton to have our
banquets and host our out-of-town guests. Tours will be available for anyone wishing to
enjoy on Saturday, July the 14th.
| hope everyone can extend a hand to make this a great show and bring new
members into our society whereby many will learn more about growing and
showing lilies.

SHOW AND CONVENTION COMMITTEE

Chairman: ‘ Peter A. Schieman

Planning Committee: Ross Martin Dick McQueen, Michael Homick, Gary
Snelling, Marilyn Cornwell, Dawn Suter, Pat and Joe Smith
Brian Bergman, Maureen Barber, Gwyn Brundrett,
Lil Haworth, Ralph Suttell

Sincerely;

Peter Schieman

This year the North American Lily Society 2000 show will be held in Clackamas,
Oregon, from June 29 to July 2. They have a busy few days planned, with speakers
from Russia, Holland, and New Zealand. They offer workshops on tissue culture and
floral design. For more information, call Mary Hoffman, 503-656-1575, or Madeleine
Robertson, 503-873-4748.

If you are planning a trip out west this summer, maybe you can take in one of
these lily shows:
ALBERTA Regional Lily Society has two shows. They have a MARTAGON show at the
Devonian Botanic Gardens on the Yellowhead Hwy, July 8 & 9. Then on July 28 & 29,
the Annual show at the Bonnie Doon Shopping Centre in Edmonton. Contact Lil
McLean at 780-467-2660 for both shows.
CANADIAN PRAIRIE Lily Society Annual Lily Show at The Mall in Saskatoon, July 21 &
22. Call Barbara Adams Eichendorf, 306-947-2830.
SOUTH SASKATCHEWAN Lily Society Annual Lily Show at Victoria Square Mall,
Regina, July 21 & 22.
MANITOBA Regional Lily Society’s show will be in Neepawa, in conjunction with the
Neepawa Lily Festival. July 21 & 22. Contact Barrie Strohman, 204-476-3225.



